
 

 

        

 
September 11, 2014 

 
 
BY ELECTRONIC FILING 
VIA WUTC WEB PORTAL 
 
 
Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive, SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
  Re: UT-143033 

Revised Page 8, Exhibit 4 
2014 Petition to Receive Support from the State 
Universal Communications Services Program 

    
  
Pursuant to a request from Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (“Commission”) 
staff in Docket UT-143033, Kalama Telephone Company (“Company”) is submitting a revised 
page 8 of Exhibit 4 of the Company’s 2014 Petition to Receive Support from the State Universal 
Communications Services Program, filed with the Commission on August 1, 2014. 
 
The Company is submitting a revised page 8 of exhibit 4 marked as confidential per WAC 480-
07-160 and a revised page 8 of exhibit 4 marked as redacted to match how the original page 8 was 
filed. 
 
If the Commission has any questions regarding the revision, please do not hesitate to contact me 
by e-mail at shanson@scattercreek.net or call me at (360) 264-2915. 
 
       Sincerely, 

        
       Steven D. Hanson 
       President 
 


